
 

 

 

JIMBELUNGA NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY, 2018 



 

January:           Ross C, Emily I., Jimmy K, Lorna F. 

February:          Tony G, Barbara W, Doris C, Michael S., Richard A., Nora S. 

Happy birthday to our residents: also our volunteers and staff members that have 

celebrated a birthday. We hope you enjoyed your special day. 

 

Church Services...  Our monthly church services are held by Twin Rivers and Beenleigh 

Catholic Church; please see Activity Planner for dates, times. These services are held in the 

Library area. 

  

OUR CONCERTS AND EXERCISE GROUP: Our exercise groups are still on Mondays and 

Fridays at 10:30 am with Occie.  Please join Occie and other residents for a good morning of 

fun, dancing, music and a good way to stretch out the young muscles and mingle with other 

residents.  

 

  Shopping Day…   Thursday is Council Cab shopping day, to Beenleigh Market 

Place.  If you would like to go, please let Activities Officer know by 10.00am on the 

Wednesday so they are able to book the cab. The Council Cab picks us up at approximately 

9.30am, Thursdays and we return to Jimbelunga in time for lunch. Cost is $4.00pp 

 

 



 

WHAT’S BEEN ON IN JANUARY 

We’ve had a few good things happen so far in January. We’ve had New Years.  We have had 

the teenage kids in, who did their tribal song and dance as well as caught up with some 

residents and had the opportunity to be able to be told some of the stories from our 

residents from their time and how things were done then to how they are done now.  We’ve 

also had the younger kids who joined us for a morning of fun, games, craft, music and lots of 

laughs and photos.  

 

   LOGAN CITY LIBRARY DAY … Would you like to read a book or 

magazine, watch a DVD or listen to a CD? If you answered yes to any of these questions, 

then the Logan City Council Library, maybe able to help you. The Logan City Council Library 

is able to provide such items to the residents of JNC. Library visits are the second Tuesday of 

each month.  Please ensure your library books are ready to be returned on the Monday 

afternoon, before pick up Tuesday. If you would like to use the library service to borrow 

books, CD’s, DVD’s, etc from the library please see Activities Officer so this can be organised.                   

 

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS  

Due to the increasing number of external appointments that residents are requiring, we ask 

that a relative or friend is to please accompany where possible. There will be times when 

staff are not able to escort to appointments so they may have to be rescheduled.  

LAUNDRY  

Jimbelunga laundry staff label all new clothing as they arrive to Jimbelunga. Our laundry 

staff will label them and then redistribute them to the appropriate resident.  

For all lost clothing items please see the laundry staff for assistance 



 
 
VISITING JIMBELUNGA 

Please sign in and out of Jimbelunga when you are visiting your family member, this is due 

to safety reasons. Sign In / Out book is located near front office. 

 
TAKING RESIDENTS OUT OF BUILDING 
If you are taking a resident out of the building it is essential that the staff are informed. It 
requires documentation to communicate that is away from the facility. 

 

 

Reminder that Jimbelunga is a “NO SMOKING” zone for any visitors, staff or contractors, this 

includes the carpark.  Jimbelunga residents are the only people to smoke on site in the 

designated smoking area, as this is their home.   

NOTICE BOARD 

 

FIRE ALARMS  

If the fire alarm goes off when you are in the building, don’t panic!!  Just wait for guidance 

from staff.    There is a person in charge on every shift who will know what to do and give 

instructions.        

Never put yourself in danger.    



 

RESIDENT CARE  

We strive to provide optimum resident care and to ensure Jimbelunga is a happy and safe 

facility.  Please if you have any concerns or issues contact; Renee Cole (Centre Manager), 

Loraine Kramer(Environmental Manager) any Registered Staff member that is on duty  or 

any staff you feel comfortable with.   

RELATIVES DETAILS  

EPOA’s/Next of Kin or relevant persons please alert staff if you; change your address, phone 

number or contact details. We can then update your details. EPOA’s/Next of Kin or relevant 

persons please alert staff if you; change your address, phone number or contact details. We 

can then update your details. 

Outings                   

Morning Melodies have started every Tuesday morning; a rotated group of residents get the 

chance to spend the day out at the local Beenleigh Sports Club to join on the morning of 

dancing, live music, enjoying lunch while in the company of other residents as well as the 

Activities Officers.  Please if you feel like that you are up for a boogie or even just some time 

out, to let the Activity Officer know or the Team Leader on duty know so we can book you in 

on the next outing.   

  

 



THANK YOU 

We would also like to say a BIG thank you to our appointed Director Of Nursing, Luke for the 

past 3 weeks while Renee has been on holidays.  Our staff and residents have been very 

appreciative of your dedication and commitment towards both staff and residents.   

  

 

HAPPY HOUR 

Don’t forget to join us for our happy hour every Friday from 2pm for a good laugh, music, 

catch ups, a walk down memory lane and just to enjoy the company of other people.  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Valentine’s Day is coming up in February.  If you would like your partner/husband/wife to 

come in and join for a Valentine’s Day lunch please let Activities Officer know so we can set 

up the appropriate table for the day.    

 

 

 

 

 



FUN TIMES 

  

  



 


